Mark your calendars !

The Borough of Closter is holding their tree lighting
ceremony rain or shine on Thursday, December 6, 2018 at
6:00 pm in front of the Closter Borough Hall located at 295
Old Closter Dock Road.

In addition to performances by the Blue Chip Chorus,
Tenakill Middle School students, NJ Harvest Church and the
Good Neighbor Ministry Orchestra, Santa Claus will arrive
in a horse and carriage thanks to the generosity of Wells
Fargo.

The Closter Cub Scouts and Girl Scouts will also be leading
in a few songs and carols in celebration of the Christmas
and Hanukkah season. So mark your calendars and come
out for this festive event organized by the Closter
Improvement Commission !

For more information or questions, please contact Maria
Kim at 917-406-5396.




